Port Alberni Youth Centre 2016

Lion Secretary, Don Hudson, presents a $500.00 cheque to Al Fry toward the Port Alberni Youth
Centre's programs. The presentation was made on February 23, 2016 at the Hospitality Inn. Pictured
behind the chairs (from the left) are Lions Doug Stoutley, Grant Gibson, Vice President Dianna Dalton
and PDG Rob Dalton.



